
                               Lillian de Lissa Nursery School 

Bellevue, Edgbaston,  

Birmingham B5 7LX 

Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

Tuesday 26th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                             

 
We hope that you are keeping well and staying safe during these challenging 
times. Please remember to phone the nursery if you need any help or would like 
someone to talk to. We are happy to help! 
Here are some ideas to try at home.  

 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

This caterpillar is very hungry and eats so much 
food! Talk about the changes of turning from a 
caterpillar to a cocoon to a beautiful butterfly 
with your family. 
 
hƩps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY&safe=true 

 

If you are happy and you know it 

This is a happy song to beat the lockdown blues. 
Sing it loudly and do the actions altogether. 
 

 

hƩps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=71hqRT9U0wg&safe=true 

 

The Imagination Tree 
 
There are lots of lovely activities to explore on 
this website. I like the natural fruit play dough 
recipes. 
 
https://theimaginationtree.com  
 
 



 

Obstacle Course 

This looks like a fun activity to do together. It will help 
to keep you active and healthy 
hƩps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0vLvoEXLApA&feature=youtu.be
&safe=true 

 

Toy Theatre 

You will find lots of interactive games on this 
website. I really like the art and music games on 
here.  
 

https://toytheater.com/category/art/ 

 

Maths  

Keep practising your counting and maths learning at 
home. This website has lots of mathematical games for 
3-5 year olds 

hƩps://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/3-5-years/counƟng 

 

Send us some photos of what you get up to at s.appadu@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

All the team at Lillian de Lissa Nursery School 


